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From: Historic Preservation Commission
To: Elmer, Linda
Subject: FW: Goll Mansion
Date: Monday, June 20, 2016 10:43:12 AM


 
 


From: Stephanie Van Alyea [mailto:sfvaquirk@gmail.com] 
Sent: Sunday, June 12, 2016 8:44 PM
To: Historic Preservation Commission
Cc: Mayor Tom Barrett; doughagerman@gmail.com; famdett@wi.rr.com; Bauman, Robert
Subject: Goll Mansion
 
To: Historic Preservation Commission
 
 
I own the Eschweiller designed mansion at 1537 N Prospect (across the street from the Goll
House)
 and because of its historic designation I can not tear it down or move it.
 
This designation was to show how Prospect Ave. looked in the early 1900’s with these
mansions.
 
It would be a shame to change these designations now by moving it to the street.
None of these mansions were close to the street.
 
Sincerely
 
Pat Van Alyea
President
Back Bay Investments Co.
1422 E Albion
Milwaukee, WI 53202
 
cc
Mayor Tom Barrett
Doug Hagerman
Mary Ertl Dettmann
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